
JCRC Meeting Minutes July 27th, 2021 
 

Location: The Field 
 
Presiding Officer: David Jones 

Secretary: Doug Lindauer 

Meeting called to order: 6:45 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved by a verbal vote. 

Anthony gave the treasurer’s report.  Current bank balance $11,625.82.  Currently operating well within the budget. 

Glenn Ross moved to postpone voting on the next budget until August.  Vic Koenig seconded the motion, and approved 
by verbal vote. 

David thanked all those participating in the Learn to Fly event. 

There was no old business to discuss. 

New Business: 

T shirts: Terry Bailey gave a report on the status of T Shirts 

Doug brought up the idea of the club buying a good label maker to print thermal labels and short discussion ensued. 

Skip Weller talked about having a club picnic since we used to have one or two per year.  Skip suggested we have one for 
the club and their families with the proviso that everyone bring something.  

Phil Swihart thanked all the volunteers who helped with the Learn to Fly event.  

Glenn Ross moved to adjourn the meeting which was seconded by several. 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:26 


